7th September



To: All Parents of Pupils in Year 7 and 8

Dear Parents.

New Parents' Social Evening – 'Meet the Teachers' Wednesday 15th September 2021

We would like to welcome you to a 'Meet the Teachers' evening on Wednesday 15th September from 6.30 – 7.30pm, by the staircase in the Senior School.

We hope you are able to come as we would really welcome the opportunity to introduce you to Hollygirt School informally over refreshments.

During the course of the evening, I will speak briefly and in the remainder of the time, over a glass of wine, you will have an opportunity to meet each other and advise the teachers about anything you think they ought to know.

Perhaps I ought to say the teachers, at this early stage, will not be discussing in detail your child's progress in any particular subject. They will be happy to talk with you about the work they are doing and their expectations concerning homework and standards in general.

Students don't normally attend this event as it is not a formal parents' evening but if childcare is a problem, please do bring them along.

The evening will run between 6.30 - 7.30pm in the Senior School and I look forward to seeing you. Please return the reply slip below to confirm your attendance.

Yours sincerely	
Yours sincerely Lelen Barta	•
Dr. Barsham Head	
Hollygirt Hollygirt	
Child's Name:	Form:
We will / will not be attending the necircle as appropriate).	ew parents' social evening on Wednesday 15th September (Please
Names of those attending:	
Signed:	Date:

Please return to the School Reception by Friday 10th September 2021